
 

 
 

 
 
Distinguished Presidents of the  
Dermato-Venereology National 
Societies 
 
Lugano, 31st  August 2021 

 
 

Promotion of the 30th EADV Congress  
 
Distinguished Presidents, 
Dear Colleagues, 

 
We hope you and your associates are well and healthy.  
 
Our flagship event is just one month away and this year it will mark a very special milestone 
for our Academy, the EADV 30th Congress – Anniversary Edition. We are very much 
anticipating this important celebratory event. 
 
The Scientific Programme features more than 550 speakers, delivering over 160 simu-live 
sessions, 9 plenary lectures, 8 late-breaking news sessions, E-Posters from over 1,600 
exceptional abstracts, as well as patient focussed and sub-speciality society sessions.  
 
On the occasion of this important anniversary, the Opening Plenary Session, scheduled on 
Wednesday 29th September, will welcome two brilliant speakers and will be followed by the 
Celebratory Session. This session is conceived to honour 30 years of success within the 
Academy, sharing memories and highlights from the past and offering an outlook on the 
future. It will also include the EADV Awards Ceremony. 
 
It will be a truly spectacular programme not to be missed! 
 
We would be extremely grateful if we could count on your support to spread the message 
about the Anniversary Congress through your website, networks and media channels.  
 
For this purpose, we have provided our web banner in different sizes (herewith attached) and 
we ask you to link it back to our Congress website www.eadvcongress2021.org.   
Please reach out to the Communications Team should you require further guidance or 
information: communication@eadv.org. 
 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you about an important virtual EADV 
event which will be held at the time of our Congress and in relation to our EU Policy and Public 
Affairs activity.  
  

https://www.eadvcongress2021.org/index.php/home/scientific/scientific-programme/
http://www.eadvcongress2021.org/
mailto:communication@eadv.org


 

 
 

 
 
 
The event forms part of a series of policy roundtable discussions which bring together EU 
policymakers and representatives from medical societies, patient organisations and industry 
for an integrated multi-stakeholder consensus approach on skin cancer prevention as a 
response to the European Cancer Plan. 
 

EADV's Virtual Policy Roundtable Discussion 
Addressing Skin Cancer Prevention across the EU 
Thursday 30 September 2021, 14:00-16:00 CEST 

 
The event is accessible upon registration, an invite will be sent in the coming days. 
 
Thanking you very much for your attention and support, we look forward to connecting with 
you soon at the 30th EADV Congress! 
 
 
 
 Alexander Stratigos Branka Marinović 
 EADV President EADV Secretary General 

   


